

Talking into that mic will be a good trick!

ic's get-up was definitely the highlight of last week's meeting! Never one to let a little water get him down, he took his flooded home with true-to-form humor.

Notice the banners behind him? They will now be proudly displayed on portable stands at every meeting, thanks to the efforts of Teddi Boston and Jo Ann Fischer, who organized their purchase.

It was great to have District

Governor-Elect Bill Peloquin and his wife Wilma with us this past week.

And speaking of our DG, Grant Engle has passed on a query as to who from our club will be attending the upcoming convention. Make your plans soon—real soon—if you'll be attending.

In addition to being our official club photographer and Membership Chair, Norm Buben can also stand-in as a sponsor! Since John Karczynski was laid up with the flu, Norm stood up for James Suh during his induction this past week. James is a Financial Advisor with Washington Mutual. Nice to have you officially with us, James!

Speaking of new members, we are proud to announce that Paul O'Connell is sponsoring Ken Troxler (owner of Anaheim Open MRI) as a potential new member. Way to go, Paul!

Fortunately, the flu this year hasn't affected too many of us, except for Jim Ruth. Glad to see you're back with us, Jim.

Continued on next page . . .

The Anaheim Rotary Newsletter ~ January 10, 2005

Scheduled Meetings and Dates to Remember

JANUARY – ROTARY AWARENESS MONTH

January 14	Board Meeting, 12 noon, Ramada Inn
January 17	Dark: Martin Luther King Day Observed
January 24	Speech Contest
January 31	Guest Speaker provided by Greg Lewis

FEBRUARY - WORLD UNDERSTANDING MONTH

February 16 Centennial Celebration Foundation Dinne	er
February 21 Dark: Presidents' Da	y

Reminder:

In observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day, we will not be meeting this coming Monday, January 17.

> A REALLY Special Event is Taking Place:

> > It's the

Centennial Celebration

FOUNDATION DINNER

(In support of the Rotary Foundation)

Wednesday, February 16, 2005

Crowne Plaza Anaheim Resort

\$55.00 per person

Featuring a special musical video tribute to the clubs and Rotarians of District 5320! Need more info?

Contact Paul Andresen or Lane Calvert



Meeting Highlights (Continued) . . .

It's official . . . President Vic presided over the ceremony and presented (below) Cadet Major Yanira Rojo, president of the JTROTC, with the official Interact Club charter. While attending

M he com when he

Magnolia High School, we hope the members can come for a visit soon – maybe join us for lunch when they're on a school holiday.

If you've ever wondered why Teddi hangs around the forest every weekend in the

summer, just take one look at the smile on her face. She loves it! And she was more than pleased to introduce her

Ranger boss and our guest speaker, Jerome Wilson, President of San Gorgonio Wilderness Association. He graciously thanked us for our annual participation in their Fish Festival at Jenks Lake, where kids from the inner city are bused to the lake for a day of fishing and communing with nature. (Actually, I think us Rotarians have just as much fun as the kids!) As our resident Rotarian Forest Ranger, Teddi is instrumental in organizing this very



popular event. Jerome then went on to talk about forest rehabilitation and fire control.

Congratulations to John and Joan Larner on the birth of their new granddaughter!

And speaking of kids, Mike Baker prouding announced that, as their coach, his two boys' basketball team is currently undefeated ... of course, they haven't played a game yet, but ... let's just hope they don't follow Albany's lead!

Mac McDougall called everyone's attention to the recent article on water in the latest *Rotarian*.

Lastly, we received an email from a Rotarian who lives just outside of Paris, France. He is looking for a fellow North Orange County Rotarian to swap homes with him for a few months. Seems his son & family live in Fullerton. If interested, let Jo Ann Fischer know; she has the email with the particulars.





Anaheim Rotary

Meetings are held every Monday, 12 noon in the Diamond Club at

Angel Stadium

2000 E. Gene Autry Way, Anaheim



Photo by Norm Buben



Editor Jo Ann Fischer (714) 773-0949 wwuni@sbcglobal.net

Photographer Norm Buben (949) 509-4344 npbdag@flash.net

Rotary's Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be **BENEFICIAL** to all concerned?

Anaheim Rotary Info-Line

Vic Dominguez 2004-05 President

(714) 283-4275